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Congratulations to the Tyrone Seniors and to the 
entire backroom team for their victory against 

Mayo on Saturday ! 

  

Emmett O'Hara, son of our former colleague       
Dominic, has begun his quest to run ten half-
marathons in 10 days for families affected by Motor 
Neurone Disease. Dominic was diagnosed with the 
life-limiting condition last year. 
You can follow Emmett's progress on 
his instagram page https://
instagram.com/emmettohara98/ or 
support his efforts by donating via his 
Just Giving page https://
www.justgiving.com/fundraising/
emmett-o-hara 

Blaine Lynch has been causing quite a stir in field athletics 
lately. The talented Castlederg teenager is a member of Finn 
Valley A.C. and was recently picked to represent Northern 
Ireland at the prestigious School Games in Loughborough, 
UK. This is an annual competition where the top schools 
athletes from England, Scotland Wales and N.Ireland      
compete in both track & field events.  
Blaine threw the 700g javelin a distance of 54.01m in the     
U-17 final, which is his personal best throw.  
Last weekend Blaine was picked to represent Ulster at the 
Irish Schools Interprovincial Tailteaan Games in Santry   
stadium, Dublin. He threw 51.91m to come 4th place in the 
U-17 javelin final.  
Well done Blaine!  
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8.30am - 9.00am 
 

10.35am - 10.50am (KS3 pupils) 
10.05am - 10.20am (KS4 pupils) 

10.20am - 10.35am (Post 16 pupils) 
 

3.30pm - 3.45pm 

Face Coverings 
Reminder 

 
Students are reminded to wear face masks on 

entering the school building, on the corridors and 

in public spaces in school. 

NO ENTRY TO THE 
SCHOOL BUILDING 

 
 

In light of the ongoing Covid-19 pandemic 
and to mitigate the risk of infection to pupils 
and staff within the school community, parents 
should not come into the school building to 
hand over items to office staff for collection by 
pupils. 

Covid-19 Positive Test 
Number 

In the event that you would test positive for 

Covid-19 after school office times or at the 

weekend, please use this number to inform 

the school as soon as possible.  Please note 

this should only be used to report a positive 

Covid-19 test result outside the normal 

school hours. 

07518979615 


